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November 24, 2008

Mr. Chad Ebbert, President
Precision Painting
P.O.Box 313

Urbana, IL 61803

Dear Chad:

.+ I'wanted to take this opportunity to convey our total satisfaction regarding the outside
house painting you completed for our residence this late Fall.

Despite the difficulties of navigating the challenges presented by unpredictable days of
cold and rainy weather, your painting crew stayed with the job on consecutive days that weather
permitted. They did a first-rate professional job from thoroughly preparing the painting surfaces,
c\bvermg areas to prevent paint drips/overspray, applying the paint evenly and consistently, and
cléaning up the job site daily.

The end result was a very fine job done at a very reasonable cost for the work involved.
As you know, we are so satisfied with your work that we have engaged your firm to resume
inside painting and wallpaper removal at our residence just after the holidays. I cannot think of a
better way to express our satisfaction than continuing the work with your firm on our house. 1
expect that this will be an ongoing contract for work as we have several rooms to completely
redecorate.

Please accept this letter as our strong favorable recommendation for your firm, and feel
free to publish or use it in any manner that you deem appropriate and helpful to your business.

Best regards.
Sincerely,
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‘. .- J. David Stewart



